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Three members were on hand for a sunny day in Aug., at the Hastings Waterfront Festival, displaying 12 
motors. Gerry Jowett brought his restored 1959 Johnson 3hp, Dave Teasdale brought a selection of smaller 
outboards & Dana Torch brought 3 including his 1930 Lockwood Chief. Crowds were good with many people 
asking questions as well as getting a few leads on local outboards. A great day out was had by all. 
  

Hasting Waterfront Festival- Report  & Photo’s : Dana Torch 

  
 

Dave Teasdale with his 
prized Flambeau Twin.   

Gerry Jowett with his nice 1959 Johnson 3hp 
while Dave talks to an interested show visitor. 

Dana Torch with recently 
acquired 1930 Lockwood Chief.  


